

MEET THE CANDIDATES

APRIL 15, 2024 



The City Council of Seven Points, Texas will not be meeting for the purposes of announcing a quorum and conducting city business, BUT there will be a meet the candidates night in which a quorum of council members could potentially be present. This is to notify all of those attending or who might attend that this will not be a business meeting to conduct city business and some questions might not be answerable during this meeting for that reason.
Charlotte Witherspoon_
City Secretary 

CERTIFICATION

I, Charlotte Witherspoon, do hereby certify that the above notice of meeting was posted in the front lobby of the Seven Points City Hall on or before the 1st day of APRIL 2024.  I further certify that The Monitor was properly notified of this meeting as stated above. 

